

Emmanuel Holcombe CE Primary

Helmshore Rd, Holcombe, Bury, BL8 4PA Tel:01706823498, Fax 01706828592 Email:emmanuelholcombe@bury.gov.uk www.emmanuelholcombeprimaryschool.com



Dear Parents

COMMUNICATION

Letters

Any letters or newsletters are normally sent home from school on a Thursday. Letters will be sent out to your email address. Please complete the form below with the email address that letters should be sent to. Any letters with a permission slip will be sent home in your child's bag as a hardcopy.

Text Messaging

The school uses a text message system to communicate to parents. The number we will use is the mobile phone number you have provided for the first emergency contact on your Student Contact Form. If you would like us to use an alternative number please record it below. We can only use one contact number per pupil.

Thank you
Mrs C Bennett
%
COMMUNICATION
Children Names

Child's Name:

My email address is:

If you would like emails to be sent to more than one email address then please provide the addresses in the space below.

2nd email address is:

The mobile phone number to use for **text messaging** is:



Growing and learning through faith, family and friendship

